
Sent: Thursday, 23 December 2021 9:59 AM 
To: Shannon OHara-Smith 
Subject: CM: RE: IPART is reviewing competitive neutrality policies and processes in NSW 

Hi Shannon 

I was thinking you may include something in 1 like: 

“Identifying instances where the NSW Government appears to be breaching Competitive Neutraility 
requirements and how it may be rectified.” 

Could you give me a buzz to discuss? 

Regards  
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